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11 September 2024 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome to Year 11 Evening - Monday 23 September 2024 at 5:00pm 
 
What a positive start Year 11 has made to this academic year, it appears that all students have returned to school 
after the summer holidays with an understanding of the importance of achieving good GCSE qualifications and are 
determined to be successful. Year 11, marks a pivotal point in a student’s education by preparing them for choices 
Post-16 and ensuring that students are ready to sit their formal examinations in the summer of 2025. 
 
As we enter the final year of GCSE studies we want to ensure that parents, carers, and students are fully prepared 
for the months ahead. To support us in working together you are invited to attend the Welcome to Year 11 Evening 
on Monday 23 September in the Downshire Theatre at 5.00pm.  
 
As at the Welcome to Year 11 Evening there will only be 24 teaching weeks remaining before the exam season 
begins. The evening will focus on ensuring that during the limited amount of time we have left that parents, students 
and school  are  working towards the same goal.  We want our students to be successful and achieve their best 
and we will need the full support of parents to achieve this ambition. 
 
Alongside sharing key information from Maths, English and Science departments on the evening we will share 
information on how we intend to support students in developing their own confidence, effective revising knowledge 
strategies, how students can be supported at home during their studies and what students need to do as they start 
to think of their choices Post-16. 
 
To book your place please visit https://epcs.parentseveningsystem.co.uk or click on the Parents’ Evening link on 
the school website www.kgaeasthampstead.uk. 
 
You will need to log in using the following information: 
●                    Parent’s title (Mr, Mrs, Miss, Ms) 
●                    Parent’s first name 
●                    Parent’s surname 
●                    Parent’s email address  
●                    Student’s first name 
●                    Student’s surname 
●                    Student’s date of birth (dd/mm/yyyy) 
 
The login information is validated against the school’s database, for example if you are registered as ‘Miss’ with 
the school you will need to put ‘Miss’ in the login details. 
 
You will have until Monday 23 September at 12pm to book your appointments. 
 
If you have any questions in the meantime please do not hesitate to contact me at 
tom.ayliffe@kgaeasthampstead.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Mr T Ayliffe 
Head of Year 11 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 
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